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Mar. 11, 1982

Ms. Nell Dorr 
Nettleton Hollow Rd. 
Washington, Conn.

Dear Ms. Dorr,

I enclose a copy of a photograph of your father and a copy of a 
drawing that he did. Both of the orginals are in the permanent 
collection. We also have in our collection some beautiful portraits 
that were taken by your father.

I am delighted to hear that your grandson is a photographer. I'm 
sure that he will take fine care of your, negatives. Imagine - 
being a photographer and having Nell Dorr as your grandmother!

You have rekindled my interest in photography and I am now in the 
process of trying to locate as many fine Massillon area studio 
portraits as I can. Around the turn of the century there were a 
number of portrait photographers who did excellent work.

Thank you for the invitation to visit you. I don't get to New York 
very often but the next time that I do I would love to see you.
Your photographs and your Words have been an inspiration. Thank 
you so much.

'^—Director
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